
Good afternoon, 

 

In my previous correspondence on Agenda item 4O for tomorrow, I neglected to mention that it 

is currently on the consent calendar. We respectfully request that it be removed from the consent 

calendar to enable further discussion on our comments. 

 

Best regards, 

Michael 

 

 

-- 

Michael Katz 

Executive Director 

Mendocino Cannabis Alliance 

 


